H.M.S. FISGARD,
Torpoint,
East Cornwall.

15th April, 1963.

No. 069677

Dear Mr. Whitaker,

In view of your son's lengthy absence, due to sickness this term, I am afraid he will have to be put back four months and do the syllabus again next term.

I do not like to separate the boys from their classmates but in your son's case it is necessary for his own sake.

I hope he makes a determined effort to make up for lost time.

Yours sincerely,

(R. YOUNG) CAPTAIN

Mr. W.W. Whitaker,
79 Peplin's Way,
Brookman's Park,
Hatfield,
Herts.